
Notice to Salmon Beach Community 

 

 Toquaht Nation have respectfully requested, for efficiency and clarity, that any residents please go 
through the ACRD should they have any communications relating to the Wendy Creek bridge rebuild.   

Effort from residents to help move this project forward is appreciated, however, all that remains is due 
process that needs to be followed by both the Toquaht Nation and the ACRD.  The ACRD will provide any 
new information and updates coming from Toquaht Nation and the Barkley Community Forest to 
Salmon Beach residents. ACRD staff are currently working with all the stakeholders for this project and 
will update as this project progresses. 

Please email the West Coast Assistant at wcassistant@acrd.bc.ca if you wish to ask questions regarding 
this project.  
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